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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
SHOREWOOD PUBLIC LIBRARY  

Tuesday, November 17, 2020 | 1:00 PM – 1:45 PM 
Shorewood Public Library 

3920 N. Murray Ave., Shorewood WI 53211 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of members of the following bodies 
 

• Village of Shorewood Board of Trustees 
• Shorewood Public Library Board of Trustees  

 
may be gathered on Tuesday, November 17, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. 1:45 p.m.– remotely via 
teleconference. No matter shall be considered, nor any action taken, by the Shorewood 
Board of Trustees at this gathering. 
 
  DATED at Shorewood, Wisconsin this 9th day of November 2020. 
 
SHOREWOOD PUBLIC LIBRARY 
Rachel Collins, Library Director 
 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding any items on this notice, contact 
the Library Director at 414- 847-2670. 

 
It is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of members of other governmental 
bodies of the municipality may be in attendance at the above stated meeting to gather 
information; no action will be taken by any governmental body at the above stated 
meeting other than the governmental body specifically referred to above in this notice. 

 
 


